
 

 
 
WaterNSW  ABN 21 147 934 787 
169 Macquarie Street Parramatta NSW 2150 
PO Box 398, Parramatta NSW 2124 
t.   1300 662 077     e.   Customer.Helpdesk@waternsw.com.au WaterNSW | We’re at the source

 

 
27 September 2024        Contact: Justine Clarke 

Telephone: 0457 535 955 
Our ref:  D2024/116362 

 
 
Michael Doyle 
Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
 
 
Coal Cliff Eco-Tourist Facilities (SSD-76132994) – Request for SEARs 
 
Dear Mr Doyle, 
 
Thank you for your Major Projects Planning Portal referral dated 23 September 2024, inviting WaterNSW to 
comment on the above proposal. 
 
As there are no WaterNSW lands or assets on the subject site, or in the vicinity that would be impacted by 
the proposal, we have no comments. 
 
Although we do not need to be contacted further on this proposal, WaterNSW does request that the 
Department continues to notify us of all developments that may impact on our assets, infrastructure or 
land, by emailing Environmental.Assessments@waternsw.com.au.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at justine.clarke@waternsw.com.au.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

JUSTINE CLARKE 
A/Environmental Planning Assessments & Approvals Manager 
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